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re_B00TCMP is a cybercrime prevention program run by the AFP-led Joint Policing
Cybercrime Coordination Centre (JPC3), in collaboration with Australian education
providers, State & Territory Police and industry partners.

It caters to high school students, focusing on those who display a strong interest and
aptitude in IT and may exhibit a curiosity towards exploring or crossing some online
boundaries. 

The one-day program, with follow up mentor/mentee engagement, aims to nurture
and guide the talents of young, tech-savvy individuals towards positive and
constructive use of their digital skills by teaching them the legal online boundaries
and exciting career pathways for their skillsets. 

The parallel half-day session for parents, carers, and teachers involves discussions
from education and industry presenters about the ethical use of the internet and how
to proactively support their child/student’s passion for IT.

The Australian adaptation of re_B00TCMP follows the success of the project by the
Dutch National Police. It was successfully piloted in Sydney in March 2024 at Fortress
E-Sports Arena with 18 student participants, nine parents, carers, and teachers, and 12
law enforcement, education and industry volunteer mentors. 

The JPC3, in partnership with Tasmania Police and the Tasmanian Department of
Premier and Cabinet, is expanding the pilot nationally, including Hobart on 23 June
2025.

Program Summary

Questions?
Claudia Forsyth, JPC3 Prevention Team Leader

 JPC3-Prevention@afp.gov.au
 0499 976 697

Learn more


